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New Falls City South School principal named 
(KLZA)--Falls City Public Schools have announced that Brandon Gibson has
been selected to be the next Principal at Falls City South Elementary School.

His new duties begin with the 2024-25 school year.

Gibson is completing his fourth year as a 4th Grade Teacher with the Falls City
Schools and prior to that taught for a year at Gretna.

Gibson received his Bachelor's Degree in Elementary Education and a Master's
Degree in Curriculum & Instruction from Peru State College, and a Masters
Degree in Educational Administration from the University of Nebraska- Kearney.
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